What makes Switzerland the top country in the world?

US News & World Report has ranked Switzerland the best country in the world for four years in a row. It is actually the fifth year of this country to rank the first. People can actually enjoy a high quality life and also run their own business in this place.

What makes Switzerland so worthy of this praise?

Tasty Food. Cheese and Chocolate are the best food in this country! Tourists love them so much. If you ask a Swiss person how they work to get along with each other despite their differences, a great and inspiring answer will be "shared love for cheese." This is how Swiss People show their love to others. It may be a chocolate or a delicious cheese.

Film Locations. Switzerland is famous for its Alpine landscape; this place is famous for being cold, windy, and snowy, and characterized by low growing season temperatures and a very short frost-free period. This is what film makers love the most! It is not difficult to capture any moments in this country.

Healthy Lifestyle. Swiss people are known for leading healthy lifestyles and for their great healthcare system. This is one of the reasons why it ranked the first in the World's Leading Country!



QUESTIONS:

- 1. What makes Switzerland maintain its number 1 spot for five consecutive years?
- 2. What are the top three reasons that made this captivating country the best in the world?
- 3. It is famous for being cold, windy, and snowy, and characterized by low growing season temperatures and a very short frost-free period. What is it?
- 4. If you ask a Swiss person how they work to get along with each other despite their differences, what do they say?

FOLLOW UP QUESTIONS:

- 1. What images spring to mind when you hear the country Switzerland?
- 2. What do you know about Switzerland's history?
- 3. What do you think Switzerland's neighbours think of it?
- 4. What would you like to ask a Swiss person about Switzerland?

